
 
 

DROP OFF ZONE USERS 
In the interest of Health and Safety we ask you to adhere to the Road Safety rules 
regarding pedestrians.  Children and adults walking on the pathway in front of the Drop 
Off have right of way at all times.  Vehicles leaving a drive way or entering a drive way 
must stop and check for pedestrians on the path. 
 

The EXIT from the Drop Off has a mirror fixed to a pole at the right height and distance 
for drivers to check for pedestrians. 
 

The Drop Off area is a convenience for many families and is open from 8.30am to 
8.50am.  We encourage as many as possible to make use of the Zone in the mornings. 
 

Children who independently can get out of the car with their school bag and walk into 
school unassisted can be dropped off in this area. 
 

A reminder that; 

The Drop Off is NOT for parking and is NOT for 
pedestrians to walk through from Seddon Street 

 

1. Driver must stay in the vehicle at all times. 
2. Entering the Drop Off please be courteous and drive to the end 
3. Stop in the designated yellow line area before allowing your child to exit the vehicle 
4. Check for other traffic as you leave the Drop Off Zone 
5. Please ensure that children exit the vehicle via the left side car doors. 
6. Please DO NOT try to enter the drop off zone from the Kinley Street end of Seddon 

Street (see map).  This causes a backup of traffic and a potential accident.  Entry is 
via West Belt end of Seddon Street and exit is via Kinley Street end. 

 


